
 

 

 

  

 

After a successful first edition in 2019, HZ University of Applied Sciences (Vlissingen, the 

Netherlands) and AP University of Applied Sciences and Arts Antwerp (Antwerp, Belgium) will 

join forces once again! We offer you and your colleagues the opportunity to share your expertise 

in education with approximately 120 Dutch and Belgian teacher training students in preprimary 

and primary education. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our central theme is “Finding Connection in Education”: how can (student-) teachers connect 

with their pupils, with (international) colleagues, with their environment, with themselves, …? 

What challenges do they face, especially since the corona outbreak, and how can they deal with 

these challenges?  

 

As the global COVID-19 pandemic makes travelling unsure, our International Week will be mainly 

organized online. Only shortly before the start of the week, we will be able to confirm whether 

incoming staff mobility will be possible, considering our government’s measures.  

 
Tuesday November 17th and Wednesday November 18th  
Inspire and teach our students 
 
Thursday November 19th 
Coach our students while they prepare an assignment 
 
Friday November 20th 
If no corona restrictions apply, see how our students put  
their assignment into practice at their own internship school 
 

Contact 
Marjo Schillings and Henriëtte op den Brouw  

International coordinators HZ Health, Education & Wellbeing  
intpabo@hz.nl +31 118 489000 

 
Bie Dirkx 

International coordinator AP University of Applied Sciences 
and Arts 

department of Education and Training 
bie.dirkx@ap.be +32 (0)3 220 32 34  
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